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on the date of resumption.  As at 2 October 2009 (last Friday), the closing price of the Shares 
was $1.01, still representing an increase of 77.19% from its close on 24 August 2009. 
 
In view of the high concentration of shareholding in a small number of shareholders, 
shareholders and prospective investors should be aware that the price of the Shares 
could fluctuate substantially even with a small number of shares traded, and should 
exercise extreme caution when dealing in the Shares. 
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